
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED OPOC MEETING 

MARCH 7, 2017 

5:30 pm – CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Office of Police Ombudsman Commission (OPOC) 

scheduled for 5:30 pm on March 7, 2017, in City Council Chambers, City Hall, 808 West Spokane 

Boulevard, Spokane, Washington, has been cancelled. 


